
Dear Valued Business Partner,

The Hunter’s Green Elementary PTA would like to invite you to become a Business Partner for 
the 2023-2024 school year. Your support will help to strengthen learning opportunities for our 
students, who will become our community’s future leaders.

Each of our partnership options offers your business positive exposure among our students, 
parents, faculty, and the community at large. Our school is made up of over 750 students 
along with parents and extended families that you can reach and influence as a partner. Based 
on your partnership level, you will be able to advertise your logo on our marquee on Cross 
Creek Boulevard as well as on our social media, newsletters and website, which helps reach 
potential customers beyond our school walls.

We are proud to host in person networking events that allow our Business Partners the 
opportunity to speak with our school families during the year. Our first in person event will be 
our Open House that will take place on August 8th from 1-4 pm. All paid Business Partners are 
welcome to set up a table and attend. Other opportunities will be emailed out as they 
approach.

The exposure for your business comes in addition to the personal satisfaction you will receive 
in knowing that you have helped better the education system for our students. To get started, 
please select the Business Partner option that best suits your business needs from the options 
on the following page of this letter. Then complete and submit your application, along with 
your tax-deductible contribution, to Hunter’s Green Elementary PTA at the address listed 
below. If you have any questions, please contact our Business Partner team at 
partners@huntersgreenpta.com.

Thank you for your time and for supporting our school, our students and our community.

Sincerely,
Kristin Householder
Hunter’s Green Elementary PTA, Business Partner Chairperson

HUNTER’S GREEN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
Rob Taylor, PTA President  Rebecca Towner, Vice President
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Please complete the attached Registration Form if you are interested in 
becoming a Business Partner for the 2023-2024 school year. Please contact 
Kristin Householder at partners@huntersgreenpta.com or (610) 812-1906 if 
you have any questions about the sponsorship packages. You can visit the 
HGE PTA website for more information: www.huntersgreenpta.com

Business Name:________________________________________________________________________

Contact Name:_________________________________________________________________________

Address:_________________________________________   City/State/Zip:_____________________

Email Address:_______________________________ Phone:_________________________________

Business Website:_____________________________ Business Phone:_________________________

• Business logo on LED marquee facing Cross Creek Blvd. Logo 
displayed 3 days a week recurring monthly from month of payment 
through July 2023

• Distribution of a flyer, advertisement, or coupon to HGE families 4 
times per school year*

• Recognition in The HGE Newsletter, PTA website and social media
• Face-to-face networking business promotion opportunities at the 

HGE PTA and school events 
• Discounted Run New Tampa sponsorship opportunities

• Business logo on LED marquee facing Cross Creek Blvd. Logo 
displayed 1 day a week recurring monthly from month of 
payment to July 2023

• Distribution of a flyer, advertisement, or coupon to HGE families 
two times per school year*

• Recognition in The HGE Newsletter, PTA website, and social 
media

• Face-to-face networking business promotion opportunities at 
HGE PTA and school events

• Discounted Run New Tampa sponsorship opportunities

• Recognition in the HGE Newsletter 
• Recognition on PTA website and social media
• Face to face networking business promotion opportunities at HGE 

PTA and school events

*Promotional items to be provided by the Business Partner.

HGE PTA USE ONLY      HGE PTA Rep_________          Date Rcv’d__________            Check #___________     PayPal_________ 

• Business logo on LED marquee facing Cross Creek Blvd. Logo 
displayed 2 days a week recurring monthly from month of 
payment through July 2023

• Distribution of a flyer, advertisement, or coupon to HGE families 
3 times per school year*

• Recognition in The HGE Newsletter, PTA website and social 
media

• Face-to-face networking business promotion opportunities at 
the HGE PTA and school events 

• Discounted Run New Tampa sponsorship opportunities

http://huntersgreenpta.com/

